



December 19, 2018

Mr. Tim McVeigh Florida Water & Pollution Control Operators Association PO Box 813520 Hollywood, FL 33081-3520

Dear Mr. McVeigh:

It is my pleasure to take this opportunity to thank you for your gift dated December 11, 2018 in the amount of \$1,000 to support the Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital Foundation. Your gift, which has been applied to the Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital General Fund, will be used to help save children's lives.

We appreciate your support and for thinking of our Foundation as a recipient of your generosity. It is because of partners like you that we are able to fulfill our mission to secure philanthropic funding in support of Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital's mission to heal the body, mind and spirit of those it touches.

Please know that someone who needs some compassion in their most critical hour of need will be in the best hands and receive the best care because of your warm and charitable heart.

Thul you way mul!

Thank you for investing in the healthcare of our community.

Sincerely.

Kevin R. Janser

Sr. VP and Chief Development Officer

Memorial Healthcare System

IN CONFORMITY WITH IRS GUIDELINES, PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT, UNLESS OTHERWISE STATED, WE HAVE NOT PROVIDED YOU WITH ANY GOODS OR SERVICES IN CONSIDERATION OF THIS CONTRIBUTION. PLEASE SAVE THIS GIFT ACKNOWLEDGMENT FOR YOUR TAX RETURN. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION FOR JOE DIMAGGIO CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL FOUNDATION (CH-04990) MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE 1-800-435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.

MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL • MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL SOUTH • JOE DIMAGGIO \*\* CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WEST • MEMORIAL HOSPITAL MIRAMAR • MEMORIAL HOSPITAL PEMBROKE • MEMORIAL MANOR